F.NO.15-95/A&A/15-16
5% January, 2019

Next Monthly Meeting with Pensioners/Family Pensioners on 28.01.2019

CIRCULAR

In pursuance of letter no. FIN/10/09/2018-Pension, dated 4th September, 2018 from Director
(Finance), ICAR, it is proposed fo hold the next meeting with Pensioners/family pensioners, whose
pension/family pension were authorized through Pension Authorization Unit No.5, on Monday, the
28t January, 2019 to settle pension related grievances of Pensioners/family pensioners. All the
pensioners/family pensioners are therefore, requested to send their pension related grievances, if
any, fo the undersigned latest by 20.01.2019 in person/fhrough post/messenger or through e-mail
(cfao@naarm.orglin}. Applications received within the due date will be examined to resolve the
grievances in the meeting to be held under the chairmanship of Director, ICAR-NAARM ai 11.00
A.M. on 28.01.2019 at the Conference Hall of ICAR-NAARM in the presence of Pensioners/family
pensioners or their authorized representative, In future, grievances if any, can be sent at any time
as the meeting to resolve the pension related grievances of pensioners/family pensioners is being

organized on regular basis. N / e
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Chief Finance & Accounts Officer
Pension Authorizing Officer




